received 01/24/2013

Hi Brita and Jennifer,

Pursuant to section 23-41-209 | am writing on behalf of M.W. Scoggins, President of Colorado
School of Mines to notify the Revisor of Statutes that Colorado School of Mines has entered
into a memorandum of understanding with the department of natural resources. The signed
MOU is attached.

Please let me know if you require any further communication in order to ensure that part 2 of
article 41 of title 23 is not repealed.

Best regards,
Peter Han

Peter S. Han

Chief of Staff, President's Office, &
Associate VP for External Relations

1500 Hlinois Street

Golden, CO 80401

(303) 273-3130

phan@mines.edu

From: Brita Darling <Brita.Darling@state.co.us>
Date: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 5:38 PM
To: Peter Han <phan@mines.edu>, Jennifer Gilroy <jennifer.gilroy@state.co.us>
Subject: Re: HB12-1355 Geo Survey Transfer






